MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF BARROW PARISH COUNCIL
HELD AT WILLEY VILLAGE HALL, WILLEY, ON
THURSDAY, 10™ APRIL, 2014, AT 6.30 P.M.

PRESENT: Councillors N.D. Downes (Chairman), P. Knott, P.M. Whiteman,
Mrs. S.A. Gibbons.

. APOLOGIES: Councillor Mrs. S. King and Shropshire Councillor D. Turner.

IN ATTENDANCE:
The Clerk and several members of the public.

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST:
No Declarations of Interest received.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

The Chairman informed Members of the public that the Parish Council would be
considering the planning application for land adjacent to Tiffany Stables and would
not be considering enforcement actions.

Mr Mike Davies stated that he and his immediate neighbours were opposed to the
Planning Application 14/01138/0UT Erection of a dwelling on land adjacent to
Tiffany Cottage, Benthall Lane, Benthall. The application would restrict his and his
neighbours right of way and he had consulted with his solicitor and the solicitor
had objected on his behalf to the application.

The objections were supported by other members of the public present.

PLANNING APPLICATION:
The Chairman requested the views of Members on the following planning
application.

14/01138/0UT Erection of a dwelling on land adjacent to Tiffany
Cottage, Benthall Lane, Benthall. - Recommend
Refusal, The proposal is outside the Development
Boundary and is contrary to the Barrow Parish Plan.

FINANCE:
The Clerk presented the following accounts for approval and payment.

Willey Village Hall. £8.00

RESOLVED accordingly.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING:
The Chairman requested that the Annual Meeting of the Council be put back one
week to Thursday, 15" May, 2013.

RESOLVED accordingly.

Chairman
15" May, 2014.



